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PO Box 10 822, Wellington 6143
info@landandwater.org.nz  
1 August 2016
Barry Johnson

Manager, Operational Policy

Water Directorate

Ministry for the Environment
Dear Barry,


Thank you for the opportunity to comment on proposed amendments to the NPS-FM to include direction on:

1.       addressing iwi/hapū and community aspirations to work towards improving the suitability of lakes and rivers for swimming;

2.       managing nutrients in rivers (in addition to managing periphyton);

3.       more consideration of economic factors in freshwater planning decisions; and

4.       who should decide whether an objective for a water body is allowed to be set below a national bottom line in relation to Policy CA3(b).

As noted in your email, the Land and Water Forum is already considering the first two issues around swimming and managing nutrients in rivers and will provide its feedback in due course.

With regards to the third point on consideration of economic factors, we await more detail on what is being proposed.  Our Third and Fourth Reports contained much on how to maximise economic benefit of fresh water while managing within water quality and quantity limits.

With regards to the fourth point on Policy CA3(b), we await more detail on what is being proposed.

With the very limited time available for this consultation we have not been able to fully consult our members.
Kind regards,

Hugh Logan

Chair, Land and Water Forum
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